
The Reception Party of the 97th General Meeting of ELSJ 
 

 

The reception party for the 97th General Meeting will be held as follows.  

 

[Date and Time] 

Saturday, May 31, 2025, 17:30 - 19:30 [Registration starts at 17:00.] 

 

[Location] 

The Central Dining Hall (Chuo Shokudo), The University of Tokyo, Hongo Campus 

(Capacity: 230 people. On-site registration will be accepted, but pre-registration is strongly 

recommended.) 

 

[Participation Fee] 

6,000 yen (when you sign up online by May 7th.)  

7,000 yen for the on-site registration.  

 

[Registration Deadline] 

May 7th (Wednesday) 

 

[Registration and Payment Methods] 

Please fill in the registration form linked on the General Meeting Page of ELSJ website 

(https://www.elsj.org/meeting/97th/). Note: reservations by email cannot be accepted.  

You are requested to transfer the participation fee (6,000 yen) to our bank account (indicated in our 

answer mail you receive) within 5 days of your registration. We are sorry that you bear the cost of 

the transfer. If you make a request regarding the receipt in advance, we will provide you with a receipt 

in exchange for the bank statement for the transfer.  

 

[Cancellation] 

We will reimburse the participation fee if you cancel your reservation no later than May 7th 2025. 

Please note that the remittance charge will be deducted from the reimbursement. If the reception is 

cancelled, we will refund your fee regardless of the cancellation deadline. 

 


